	Government’s Email on Public Servants Signing 

the Governor Choudhury Petition.

August 8, 2018
From; Gordon, Deloris via gov.ky 
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	To: Bring Back Governor Choudhury, Franz Manderson, Gloria Mcfield 

Andrea Fa'amoe
[image: image4.png]




	


Subject: Government’s Position on Civil Servants signing the Governor Choudhury Petition

Good Afternoon,
 
For the avoidance of doubt, the Policy on Signing of Petitions by Public Servants, has been issued a number of times since it was first developed.  Each time the Policy is issued a review is conducted to see whether or not it remains valid.  At the time this Policy was sent to you a review was conducted, which determined that the document remains valid.
 
In regards to the question of civil servants signing the petition, as was stated in my July 30th response to your request  and reiterated below for your ease of reference, civil servants are permitted to sign this petition.   The specific response that was given states:
 
We have reviewed the policy on ‘Signing of Petitions by Public Servants’ and find no 
support for preventing Civil Servants from signing the petition“Bring Back Governor
 Choudhury”
 
For the following reasons:
Step 1: this petition is not addressed to the Governor, the Cabinet or Public Official in
 the Cayman Islands – It is not a Class 1 petition
Step 2: the subject matter of the petition is not addressed in the Policy – It is not a Class
 2 petition
Step 3: Civil servants do not have direct responsibility to the Public Official that the 
petition is addressed to and signing the petition will not impact Civil Servant’s ability 
to perform their duties.
 
Best regards,
 
Deloris E. Gordon | Deputy Chief Officer, Public Sector Reform & Governance |
 Portfolio of the Civil Service
133 Elgin Avenue | Government Administration Building| PO Box 117 | Grand Cayman  KY1-9000 | Cayman Islands
Direct: (345) 244-6611 | Main: (345) 949-7900 | Mobile: (345) 525-8841
Email: Deloris.Gordon@gov.ky | Website: http://www.gov.ky
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